
Dear Council President Lantry:  

  

I am writing you to express my hope that you will support and vote in the affirmative for item 

number 31,  RES 14-1729 on Wednesday, December 3, 2014. 

  
RES 14-1729 is to grant the appropriate licenses to "The Salt Cellar Restaurant." 
  
This has been a long an arduous process and I for one am glad to see it come to an end and that the 
neighborhood will have a new business on Selby Ave that will provide another fine dining experience. 
  
Respectfully, 
Charles C. Kuhl 
 Western Ave., N 
 
St Paul, MN 55102  
 

 

 


